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	Memo no.    ITI(W)/MOHALI/DST/2020-21                                                                                                       Dt.


Punjab Municipal Infrastructure Development Corporation
Chandigarh
 Subject: Introduction to Dual system of Training (DST).
Sir,
With reference to telephonic conversation between undersigned and Dr. Naresh ji  regarding the newly introduced Dual system of training (DST) in Industrial Training Institutes. I would like to take an opportunity and introduce our institute “Govt. Training Institute (W), Mohali” that involved in imparting Training in Various technical courses for the last 40 years. We provide high quality training to appox.250 Students every year. Our Institute is affiliated with   Directorate General of Training New Delhi   under The Ministry of Skill Development and Entrepreneurship.
  As you know The Govt. of India is doing its utmost to uplift its skills in the Nation, to achieve the same Government has launched various campaigns like “Skill India” “Make in India” and many more. So, it is our moral responsibility to support our country for the development of our human resources. But Technical Institutions can’t achieve this motive without association of Organizations/Industries. To fill the technology gap between the Industries and Technical Institutions DGT always introduce various Training schemes from time to time. Now an excellent Training Scheme i.e. Dual System of Training has been introduced in which practical training will be provided to trainees in organizations/Industries and theory part have to cover in institutes as per the attached guidelines. There will be no mandatory financial liability of the Industries.
 Our institute is planning to start training under DST scheme from session Aug-2020 and want your esteemed organisation to support our Institute by imparting practical Training to students in Computer Trades as  we come to know that your organization has great potential for computer related tasks .We request you to please go through the attached files for further necessary action. 

Sincerely

Pricipal
Shamsher Singh Purkhalvi
Govt. ITI(W), Phase-5, Mohali
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